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30 January 1978

To: MAA Section Secretaries
Dear Secretaries:
Enclosed is a list of national and sectional meetings of the MAA.
It will be sent very shortly to various educational newspapers and
journals for publication. Please let me know as soon as possible if
the information concerning your section is not correct.
Thank you very much for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
WJ’#‘G

Lucienne Stec
Secretary to Dr. Willcox

Encl.



